
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL INFORMATION    Z48/ NHTSA 22V-426 
 

This notice applies to your vehicle (VIN: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx).  
 

Dear: (Name) 

 

FCA US LLC has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in certain 2018 and 

2019 model year Dodge Durango and Jeep® Grand Cherokee vehicles. 

 

You were mailed an interim safety recall notice advising you of an issue related to the Hydraulic Control 

Unit Anti-Lock Brake System module (HCU/ABS) on your vehicle. After further investigation, it was 

determined that your vehicle does not contain the component that is the subject of the recall.  

 

Because of this, your vehicle is NOT affected by this recall and there is no action required on your 

part in response to the previous letter you have received regarding this recall.   

 

Based on this new information, your vehicle is being removed from the recall notification mailing 

list for Safety Recall Z48/NHTSA #22V-426.  

 

If you have additional questions or concerns about this issue, please contact the FCA US Recall 

Information Center at 1-800-853-1403. An FCA representative will be glad to answer any further 

questions you may have regarding this issue. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this issue may have caused. Thank you for your attention to this 

important matter. 

 

Customer Services / Field Operations 

FCA US LLC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note to lessors receiving this recall: Federal regulation requires that you forward this recall notice to the lessee within 10 days. 

ANTI-LOCK BRAKE MODULE SOFTWARE 

 


